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1 CPSU FACT SHEET 
 The PSA/CPSU and The Benevolent Society 

 

YOUR UNION THE PSA/CPSU 

Representing you with the Benevolent Society 

As you move into the federal industrial relations system you will transfer into our federal 

branch which is called the Community and Public Sector Union (SPSF Group NSW Branch).  

This is a national union registered under Commonwealth legislation.  

You will receive the same excellent service with the CPSU from the same industrial staff but 

will come under the CPSU banner.  We will let you know when this change occurs. 

 

The CPSU logo looks like this:    

 

Have you switched to direct debit?  

STAY PROTECTED with YOUR UNION THE PSA/CPSU 

Make the switch to direct debit today!  The strength of your union comes from you and 

relying on the employer to collect union dues can put the survival of your union at risk.  Now 

more than ever it is important to be a member of the union. 

WE NEED A STRONG MEMBERSHIP SO WE CAN CONTINUE TO SUPPORT YOU IN THE 

WORKPLACE 

Without vigilance, your pay and conditions will not stay protected 

Your pay and conditions come from your union and we will fight to protect them into the 

future but we cannot do this without you.  In the federal sector this is done through 

Enterprise Bargaining.  Having your union and its collective strength behind you when 

bargaining is the only way to make sure you get fair outcomes.  

By switching to direct debit today you add certainty to your membership which helps keep 

the PSA/CPSU strong.   

If you have not yet switched to direct debit go to https://membership.psa.asn.au/ and log in 

to protect your membership today! 

https://membership.psa.asn.au/

